Big Sir Remarks for November 2022

Gentlemen,
At the November 8 lunch meeting we will be discussing the 2023 Branch 145 Dues and getting your feedback on how the branch is doing since coming out the pandemic closedown. The directors and officers want to know what you think! Please give it some thought and bring those thoughts with you on Tuesday.
Tickets for the December 14th Holiday Luncheon will be available at the meeting. 
Don’t forget to vote.
See you Tuesday.
Mark Wahlman, Big Sir




